
 
Thank you to all who participated in the Second Annual Rifle Match hosted by 
First Capitol Detachment on 4 June 2022. Special thank you to York Rifleman 
Club President Rick Ide, and First Capitol Detachment Commandant Dean Van 
Zanardi who helped set up, run and secure the match. All of your efforts to run 
the match safely were greatly appreciated. 
The results are as follows: 

On behalf of the First Capitol Detachment thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the next 
match. 
James Schreiber, Director of Marksmanship Training 

 

 

             

NAME Off Hand Sitting Prone Match Total PLACE 
Ben Louey 76-0 144-5 147-2 367-7 Match Winner 
Jim Schreiber 80-0 130-0 142-3 352-3 Second Place 
Matthew Corwin 76-1 126-0 141-4 346-5 Third Place 
John Merritt 79-0 124-0 131-1 334-1  
Fred Wonn 83-0 120-1 123-0 326-1  
Joe Clarkson 37-0 117-1 105-0 259-1  
Stew Langley 48-0 95-0 105-0 248-0  


